
I have thoroughly enjoyed working with Richard and David and Extravaganza Productions Ltd during 
the past three decades.  It has always been a great pleasure to help with the sewing of costumes and 
to also be dresser to Richard and David when they performed in Pantomime or Old Tyme Music Hall 
themselves. The production of Cinderella this year will be the fifth pantomime I have been 
Wardrobe Supervisor at Stockport for Extravaganza. 
 
The costumes are an absolute delight to work with, so colourful, sparkly and with such style. The 
Company oozes professionalism to the maximum. Actors and Staff are treated with great respect 
and I personally cannot wait for the Pantomime season to begin again. 
 


